
ANNOUNCING THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS                   

                 BE ONE OF THE FIRST TO BECOME A MEMBER!                 

MEETINGS              

LLCT meets regularly every third Wednesday at 
6:30pm in the lower meeting room of Trailhead 
Golf Course. Don’t forget to mark your calanders 
for the next meeting on August 20th!  Please call  
(509) 928-3484 for directions.

Interested in being involved?  If you would like to 
volunteer or are interested in acting on committee 
email LLTheater@gmail.com.

Tracy, Frank, Jennifer, Sarah

Liberty Lake Community Theatre 
PO Box 9
Liberty Lake, WA 99019

Donations accepted here 

Liberty Lake   
 

Thank you for your support! 

TThheeaattrree
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VOLUNTEER               

You could be here!

Membership benefits include, but are not limited to: 
• Discounted Production Tickets

• Active Involvement in Productions
• Opportunity to act on the Board or Committees

• Receive Newsletters and Announcements
• Name displayed in Program Insert

• Voice and ability to Vote at Meetings
• Dues will be a Deductible Donation

Membership dues are $20 for Individual or $30 for Family.  
Membership applications are now available by email at 

LLTheater@gmail.com. 
________

Our Bylaws are almost complete!  Much thanks to 
our organized and determined Secretary, Tracy!  We 
are hoping to have the paperwork ready to file for 
the non-profit status in August of 2008.   We are still  
raising money for all the legal and filing fees.

July 2008

President 
Jennifer Ophardt

Secretary 
Tracy Cavanagh

Fundraising Chairman 
Sarah Alliman

 Production Chairman 
Frank Cruz Aedo

Treasurer
OPEN POSITION!

Yes!  There is still an open position on 
the board of directors! The Treasurer 
prepares and presents monthly and 
annual reports of all LLCT financial 
activities and status and responsible 
for maintaining accounts.  Board  
Elections are held in December to 
take office in January.   



In an effort to get the word out to 
the Community about the Liberty 
Lake Community Theatre we will 
have a booth at the following  
Saturday Farmer’s Market’s: 
August 16th, September 27th and 
October 11th.  Stop by and Say Hi!

On July 31st the LLCT will provide 
face painting to children at the  
Pavillion Park during the Summer 
Reading Program’s Carnival from 
5:30 to 7:30 pm.

We will also have a table set up 
at the Pavillion Park at dusk on  
August 15th during the A Bug’s Life 
movie showing and August 23rd 
while The Sound of Music plays on 
the big screen.  

On August 30th LLCT will have a 
table up front at the Pavillion Park 
during the Spokane Symphony 
concert.  

If you are interested in helping get 
information out about the Liberty 
Lake Community Theatre please 
contact us by email.

If you are interested or know 
anyone who is interested in 
acting, singing, dancing, set  
design, props, makeup, sound, 
costumes, advertising, lighting, 
ticket sales or another area of 
the theatre production please 
be sure to have both your  
LLCT membership application 
completed and dues paid.  All 
participants are required to be 
a member of the LLCT.  

Applications are available by 
email at LLTheater@gmail.com.   
Audition information will be 
posted in the Liberty Lake 
Splash as well as announced 
in the emailing list.  Please be 
sure to make any necessary  
adjustments to your email 
to ensure your receipt of all  
LLTheater@gmail.com emails. 

Upcoming Production?   Audition Info Coming Soon!                 

Appearances                 

Liberty Lake Community Theatre
PO Box 9
Liberty Lake, WA 99019
LLTheater@gmail.com

Stop by and 
say HI at one 
of our booths 
at the Farmer’s 

Market!

        Please email LLTheater@gmail.com if you 
would like to:  Receive Email Updates and  
Announcements from LLCT, Receive the LLCT 
Newsletter, or are Interested in Sponsorship. 

Special Thanks To:                           

LLCT would like to thank 
Spokane Web Communi-
cations for the donation 
and much assistance of our 
website and logo design!  
It is has been a pleasure 
working with them and 
we cannot wait to see and 
show off our new site in a 
few weeks!

Lorem ipsum dolor

Lorem ipsum dolor

Thank you for donating tickets to the Inland North-
west’s Premier Improv Company Friday night shows 
for our Contests!  We have Six tickets left, which will 
be given away at the remaining three booths at the 
Liberty Lake Farmer’s Market.


